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“Your words as a parent have great power. Use them wisely 
and make sure they come from the heart.”  ~ Carolina King 

 
Hello Glen Elm Families, 
 

Welcome October!!  We are well into our first month of school and students are 

back into the regular routines of school. We have already started a number of 
extra-curricular activities – Cross Country, Volleyball, SRC, and even had a noon-
hour dance for our Grades 6-8 which was a huge success. We are so happy to be 
back to a “normal” school environment where we can carry on with our usual 
school activities. Thank you to our teachers who have taken time out of their 
personal time to coach and plan these events for our students!!  
 

Upcoming Events: 
 

Picture Day 

On Thursday, October 13th and Friday, October 14th, Lifetouch will be at our school 
to take student photos. Pre-K, KB – Grade 4 will be on the Thursday, KA, Grades 5-8 

will be on the Friday. Bring your smiles!! 😊 

       

 

Books and Bannock/SCC AGM 

On Wednesday, October 19th, we will be hosting a Books and Bannock morning at 
the school. Starting at 8:15 am and going until 9:00 am, we invite parents to bring 
your child/ren to the school gym to read with your child and enjoy some bannock 
while you are reading. Later, in the evening, our SCC will be hosting their Annual 
General Meeting starting at 6:00 pm. All parents are invited to attend (please see 
the write-up below from our SCC). Looking forward to seeing you on the 19th! 
 

Invite to the SCC AGM 

The SCC (School Community Council) would like to invite you to the annual AGM 
(Annual General Meeting) on Wednesday, October 19, 2022, at 6:00 pm, in the 
library at Glen Elm School. This is an opportunity to get to know your SCC or join the 
SCC yourself. The SCC is a wonderful opportunity to get to know other parents and 
the school activities going on. The time commitment needed is very minimal. We 
have meetings monthly or every second month in the evening. If you are interested 

 

 

Just a friendly reminder to 
please send a water bottle 
to school with your child. 

We do have water fountains 
now but it is helpful for 

students to have their own 
water bottle.  
Thank you!! 

 

        



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

in learning more information, please come to the AGM - October 19th, 2022 @ 6:00 
pm!  
  
Monique Baird  
SCC Chair    
 

 
       

Extra – Curricular 

Congratulations to our Cross-Country team! We had over 50 students participate in 
our practices and training at the school. 39 students raced at Douglas Park in the 
Cross-Country Meet. We were so proud of all the students' effort and positive 
attitudes. We also had 4 students qualify to race in the final Cross-Country Meet. 
Way to go! 
 
Mrs. Knoll & Ms. Kelln 
 
Volleyball season has started! We are so happy to have both a girls and a boys team 
this year. Both teams have weekly practices and games. We cannot wait to cheer 
them on! Good luck! 
 
Mrs. Knoll, Ms. Watson & Mr. McCormick 

 

 

In Recognition 

We have been very fortunate this year to receive another grant from the 
President’s Choice Children’s Charity to help support our daily nutrition program. 
We would not be able to run the morning nutrition program that we have without 
it. Thank you, PC Children’s Charity, for your very generous grant and for reminding 
us that Power Full Kids Eat Well!  

 

 

In the spirit of Thanksgiving, we would like to thank you once again for your 
continued support. We are grateful to be part of the Glen Elm School family. Have a 
blessed Thanksgiving.  

~Glen Elm Staff 
 
 
 
 

 
 
                                                    

 

 

Oct. 5 – Terry Fox Walk @ 

1:00 pm 

Oct. 7 – PD Day (No School) 

Oct. 10 – Thanksgiving (No 

School) 

Oct. 13 – School Photos (Pre-

K, KB – Gr.4) 

Oct. 14 – School Photos (KA, 

Gr. 5-8) 

Oct. 19 – Books and Bannock 

(8:15 – 9:00 am) Come and 

read with your child/ren and 

enjoy some bannock! 

Oct. 19 – SCC AGM @ 6:00 

pm ALL WELCOME! 

Oct. 21 – Teacher Convention 

(No School) 

Oct. 31 – Halloween Dress-Up 

Day 

 

Family Literacy 

Night at our Glen 

Elm Public Library 

will be happening 

for our families in 

December. More 

details on this great 

opportunity soon! 


